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Caption: In its resolution of 22 October 1998, the European Parliament emphasises the importance of reviving the

debate on the future development of the European Union and affirms that the EU’s political future requires institutional

reform, which, despite notable progress, has not been achieved by the Treaty of Amsterdam.
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